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Everyday: those places we inhabit or 
the things we handle daily. Whether 
kitchens, sinks, pots or pans, all have 
a quiet beauty that goes beyond their 
ordinary use. 

The places and details depicted in this 
exhibition include some well-known 
locations in London, such as Scotti’s 
Snack Bar on Clerkenwell Green or 
the Quality Chop House in Farringdon; 
others are in Cornwall, Wales and the 
Lake District. 

Whether the subjects are familiar 
cafés, restaurants or private homes, 
the owners make their presence felt by 
those things they use every day...

This work continues Eleanor’s interest 
in the play of light across the interiors 
of cafés and domestic settings. These 
are mostly unpeopled spaces, although 
sometimes a figure is quietly absorbed 
in their work. 

These are all objects and places for 
everyday, perhaps mundane, but always 
quietly beautiful.

Eleanor Crow is an artist who has 
exhibited widely, and whose book of 
watercolours Shopfronts of London was 
published by Spitalfields Life Books 
with Batsford Books in 2019. 

Painting: 
Website: http://www.eleanorcrow.org/
Instagram: @e.crow.studio
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